
 
 
 
 
 
December 6, 2002 
Electronic Bulletin No. 357 
RE: Louisville, KY Container Yard 
 

 

 
 
To our valued customers, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain will be relocating its CY operation in Louisville, Kentucky effective 12/16/02. We 
will be moving from Parker Commercial to Container Port Group.  
 
 
Container Port Group 
1803 South Park Rd. 
Louisville, KY 40219 
Ph-1-502-964-7833 
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